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 Head’s Update… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I wanted to thank so many of you for your kind 

comments to me about all the improvements we have seen 

at our school since March. The ones that meant the most to 

me, were regarding my comments on many of your 

children’s school reports, the most common comment was 

“How well I knew your child…” thank you. 

 

I cannot wait for the new school year to begin… the 

commitment of our families and staff to support our school 

have been humbling… I have so many plans ahead that 

will need you… I wont spoil surprises coming, but will need 

you and paintbrushes before Christmas!!! 

 

Thank you for making me feel so welcome at Norton,  

I simply love this school! 

Have a great summer break, 

Connel Boyle 

Executive Head 

 

Our whole school 
attendance target 

is  

96% 
We are at  

95.65% 
+0.07% 

 
 

Willow Class 
current 

attendance 

96.80% 
 

 
+0.1% 
Super 

 

Hazel Class 
current 

attendance 

 95.86% 
 
 

 +0.09% 
96% is close! 

 
 

Rowan Class 
current 

attendance 

 94.75% 
 
 

+0.05% 
Going to miss! 
 
 

New Knowledge Assemblies… 
Children in Hazel Class were proud to 

share their knowledge with their 
families. They spoke confidently and 
enthusiastically about their chosen 

subjects, showing how much they had 
learned.  

 
A big thank you to all of our families  

who attended and supported our new 
Knowledge Assemblies in Willow, Hazel 

and Rowan Classes 
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Diary Dates:  

• Leavers Service Monday 21st July 

• Wednesday 23rd July our last day of term 

The school calendar for 2025 to 2026 can be found at 

 

 

Magpie Manor…  

 

What a Play to 

end the term! 
 

 
 

Headteacher drop-in 

sessions every Friday at 

2.30pm 

Mr Boyle is available for any 

parent to drop in to see him 

without the need for an 

appointment. Please do feel 

free to use this session 

before family assembly to 

answer any queries you may 

have. 

 

Friday Family Assemblies 
 

 

 

Every Friday at 2.45pm 

In the school hall 

 
Summer Term 

Ultimate Rainbow Awards 
Willow 

Ultimate Rainbow award- Hudson  
Values Award- Etta  

Hazel 
Ultimate Rainbow award-Ivy-Alice 

Values Award- Aria  
 

Rowan 
Ultimate Rainbow award- Rosa  

Values Award- Vincent  
 

     

 

 

Congratulations to 

this term’s winners! 


